
 

Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 3 September 2003  

14. SEMINAR MEETING 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Lynne Batty, DDI 941-5405 

 
 The report of the Seminar meeting held on 20 August 2003 is attached. 
 
 The Board made the following recommendations: 
 
 Citizens Advice Bureau, Christchurch North  
 
 Recommendation: That the surplus $2,000 allocated by the Shirley/Papanui Community Board 

from the 2003/04 Project Funds to assist with the Citizens Advice Bureau, 
Christchurch North’s operating costs should be retained by the Bureau to 
assist with the purchase of a photocopy machine. 

 
 Pukapuka Community Group 
 
 Recommendation: That the Community Development Officer to provide a report on the group’s 

request to a subsequent ordinary Board meeting. 
 
 North West Christchurch Metro Review (Consultation Issues) 
 
 Recommendation: That the Board support all the proposed route changes. 
 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the above recommendations be adopted. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the staff recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


